
How time flies! Already mid February – 
what happened to January!

 Swimming Pool Usage:

  Cutting of the Reeds:

 Bird Hides:

 Rain Rain Rain:

Please ensure that children 
under 12 using the pool 
facilities, be accompanied by 
an adult to ensure their safety.    

Please note, over weekends 
we have no cleaning staff at 
our pool areas and request 
you dispose of empty cans, 
rubbish etc in the refuse bins 
provided. You may have noticed the 

clean-up at the top dam. In 
collaboration with the 
Department of Water Affairs, 
the invasive reeds have been 
cut and organic pesticides 
applied to control growth 
(not harmful to fish and bird 
life). Removal of watergrass 
from the dams takes place 
every January and February.

The bird hides at the two dams 
are frequently used by birders. 
Please be considerate and 
allow other residents time to 
also enjoy the birdlife.

We have been blessed with 
250 mm of rain during the past 
10 days, an average of 25 mm 
a day.  

Thanks to Don and his team 
for keeping the weeds, grass 
etc under control.

A BIG problem. We hope the 
speeding culprits read our 
Newsletter! The maximum 
speed limit is 30km/h. Please 
adhere to the rules for the 
sake of our children, runners 
etc.

The first wine tasting for 2014 will take place on 
the 25th of February at 18:30 at Vineyard Village 
Clubhouse. Early bird registations can be made, 
contact Jeanne Steynberg on 083 306 9772. 
More details to follow via email.

Be reminded that the speed 
limit in Vineyard Village is 
30 km/h.

Kind regards,

www.boardwalkmeander.co.za

Please note: registration times 
for fingerprints are from 07:30 
to 13:00, Mondays to Fridays. 
Copy of I.D. and completed 
registration forms are required 
and/or renewal form.

Thank you for all the positive 
remarks received for our work 
and effort maintaining and 
enhancing our beautiful  
Estate.

Nick Behr

 Speeding: Fingerprint – Registration

 Kindly Note:

 Wine Tasting:


